
 

21st January 2021 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

I hope you are keeping well. 

 

You will by now have heard of yesterday's announcement by the Minister that grades will be awarded to 

examination class students by schools this year for completed courses. Although a great deal of further 

information is yet needed, we have been asked to send you all a copy of the linked letter from 

Qualifications Wales, which may address some of the initial questions you and your son / daughter may 

have at this time. 

 

Please allow me once again to impress upon all students the need to engage fully with all aspects of 

remote learning, and also to thank you so much for the wonderful effort we have seen to date from nearly 

all of our students. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Paul Edwards - Acting Head 

https://castellalun.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/QW-Letter-to-Exam-Class-Learners-21-01-21.pdf
https://castellalun.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/QW-Letter-to-Exam-Class-Learners-21-01-21.pdf

